Garden Conservancy Northwest Network
Workshop and General Meeting Registration Form

E.B. Dunn Historic Garden Trust, Dunn Gardens, Seattle, WA

Saturday, February 24, 2018
9:30 a.m. - 5 p.m. (Registration opens at 9 a.m.)

Registration fee for the event is $75 US per person for those associated with member organizations of the GCNN and
for individual members of the Garden Conservancy. For all others, the cost is $90. The fee includes the Saturday
workshop, coffee and refreshments, lunch, and garden tour.

If you are not now a member, please take this opportunity to support the Garden Conservancy’s preservation work in
the Pacific Northwest by enlisting your organization as a contributing member of the GCNN. Contributing memberships
are $125 per organization for a calendar year. Among other things, this entitles your organization to send
representatives to two annual workshops at the membership rate. If you wish to enroll your organization in the GCNN,
please indicate it below.

Individual Garden Conservancy memberships are also available as a means of supporting the work of the Garden
Conservancy. To join, visit the membership portion of our website.

REGISTRATION

Name

Address

City, State & Zip

Phone Email address

S_____ Registration for representatives from a GCNN member organization or a GC individual member ($75) x number
of participants

S Non-member registration ($90) x number of participants

S___ Membership in GCNN ($125)

S Total

Lunch preference: Vegetarian __ Non-vegetarian __ Vegan ___ Gluten Free_

[ ] Enclosed is my check/money order payable to the Garden Conservancy.

Please charge my: [ ] Master Card []Visa [] American Express [l Discover
Card # Expiration Date (MM/YYYY)

Signature

Name as it appears on the card

Please keep me informed of future Garden Conservancy events in the Pacific Northwest.
Yes No

REMITTANCE INSTRUCTIONS
Please return completed form with payment to: Garden Conservancy Northwest Network,
P.O. Box 12017, Mill Creek, WA 98082

Contact information: Telephone: 425.745.1419, Email: tdodson@gardenconservancy.org

The Garden Conservancy, Inc. is a tax-exempt organization under section 501(c) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code.
Membership contributions are fully tax-deductible.



